
INDIAN SCHOOL, AL GHUBRA 

 

 

To Parents of students in Classes 7 & 8 

 

5
th

   December, 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

The 2019 Round Square Globally Accessible Conference will be held at The 

Samworth Church Academy in UK (Mansfield, Nottinghamshire) from 3rd June to 

7
th

 June 2019 for students between 11-13yrs. 

 

Each Round Square member school is allowed to send a delegation of 

maximum SIX students along with a Teacher escort to the Conference. The 

Registration and Affiliation fee per participant is R.O.410 excluding the Air 

ticket, VISA fee and Travel & Medical Insurance.  

  

Should you want your ward to take part in the conference, do please send an email 

to principal@indianschool.com. latest by 11
th
 December 2018. 

Please note that selection will be done on a “first come first serve basis” and 

subject to the medical fitness of your ward. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Principal 
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